

ROSYTH SCHOOL WEIGHTED ASSESSMENT ONE for 2021 ENGLISH LANGUAGE PRIMARY 3



Nar	me:	. ()
Cla	ss: P3	Duration: 50 min
Dat	e: <u>4 May 2021</u>	Parent's Signature:
Sect	ion A: Grammar (4 marks)	
	d each question carefully. Choo tracket provided. (4 × 1 mark)	se the correct answer and write its number in
1.	Last week, the studentsdaily.	reminded to bring their thermometers
	(1) is	(2) are
	(3) was	(4) were ()
2.	"Look, Mummy, I can little girl happily.	around like my pet rabbit!" exclaimed the
	(1) fly	(2) hop
	(3) flit	(4) jump ()
3.	The bakery is located	the post office and the bookshop.
	(1) at	(2) over
	(2) along	(A) between

4.	"We are going to make this recycled toy," said the girls to the mother.									
	(1)	myself	(2)	herself						
	(3)	ourselves	(4)	themselves	. ()				
Section	on B:	Vocabulary (3 marks)			,	,				
		question carefully. Choose to provided. (3 × 1 mark)	he co	rrect answer and	write its nun	nber in				
5.		ndy had not taken her breakfa unch.	ast so	she	_ ate her sar	ndwich				
	(1)	slowly	(2)	gently						
	(3)	quickly	(4)	briskly	()				
6.	"It's brot	a day, today. L her, Tim.	eťs g	o to the park to f	ly a kite," sai	d my				
	(1)	windy	(2)	rainy						
	(3)	cloudy	(4)	stormy	()				
7.	Johi toy i	n his sister agair robot.	e wall in anger w	hen she brok	e his					
	(1)	flicked	(2)	pushed	•					
	(3)	pointed	(4)	attacked	()				

Section C: Grammar Cloze (4 marks)

Fill in each blank with the correct word from the box below. Use each word <u>once</u> only. (4 × 1 mark)

walked walk	walking	had walked						
One day, Mouse went to the woods.	\//hile (8)	he saw						
Owl outside his treetop house. "Hello Owl," Mouse called. "I'm taking a leisurely								
(9) through the woods.								
"Have you seen Fox?" asked Owl. "I was told that he (10)								
through the woods earlier on too.								
"No, I have not," replied Mouse. "Whe	en I (11)	past his logpile						
house, I did not see him."								
Then Mouse waved goodbye to Ow	l and went on his	s way. He returned home						
and had a delicious meal.		. •						

Section D: Vocabulary Cloze (4 marks)

Fill in each blank with the correct word from the box below. Use each word <u>once</u> only (4 × 1 mark)

	angry	spotted	nobody	agreed	somebody	captured
	One da	y, Bear went h	nunting in the	forest. He (1	2)	a hare
ar	id chased it.	While chasing	the hare, Be	ear crashed in	nto a thorny bus	h. A huge thorn
pc	ked his paw	<i>i</i> .				
	"Remov	ve this thorn fo	r me!" Bear re	pared but (13	3)	dared to
he	p as they w	ere afraid of h	im. <u>Finally,</u> Fo	ox approache	ed Bear and said	d, "I will remove
thi	e thorn on or	ne condition. Y	ou must pror	mise not to hi	urt any of us aga	ain."
	e .					
	Upon t	nearing this,	Bear becam	ne (14)		and refused.
Но	wever, his p	aw hurt badly	and only Fox	had come f	orward to help h	nim. In the end,
	*				for removing the	
pa	w. From that	t day onwards	, Fox was gre	eatly admired	for courageous	sly standing up
	Зеаг.				-	

Section E: Sentence Manipulation (2 marks)

16.

Rewrite the given sentences using the word provided. Your answer must be in ONE sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the meaning of the given sentences. (2 × 1 mark)

Tom forgot to attend the soccer practice. Tom's teacher was not angry.

		but
		•
17 .	Mary bought eggs and butter at the supermarket, Mary wanted to bake a cake.	I
		so
		
Section	on F: Comprehension Cloze (3 marks)	
	the passage carefully. For questions 18 to 20, fill in each of the blanks wit suitable word. $(3 \times 1 \text{ mark})$	h the
111001	anable word. (e x + many)	
`	YOU ARE ALLOWED TO USE ONLY ONE WORD FOR EACH BLANK.	:
	Dogs and cats are commonly kept as pets but do you know that frogs ca	an be
good p	ets too? The Green Tree Frog is the most (18) type o	f frog
that pe	eople keep as pets.	
	The Green Tree Frog is (19) in most parts of Aust	ralia.
lts skir	is usually bright green but can change to olive green. It has sticky pads of	on its
toes w	hich enable it to climb up flat surfaces without falling.	
	As adults, they can (20) up to 10 cm long and live f	or 25
years!	The Green Tree Frog is a solitary animal and it likes to live alone.	
	. Adapted from Frogs	As Pets

Section G: Visual Text Comprehension (5 marks)

Study the poster carefully and then answer questions 21 to 25.

Be Kind to Animals Day

Organised by Daisy Animal Shelter

Venue: Tanjong Puteh Park -- Date: Saturday, 29 May 2021

Time: 9am to 5pm

Come with your family!
Help us to provide care for these wonderful animals.



Are you ready to adopt a pet? Talks by <u>Dr Shane & Dr Juliet</u>

Am I ready for a pet?

Time: 11.00am - 11.30am

What is a healthy diet for my pet?

Time: 1.00pm - 1.30pm

Why exercise my pet?

Time: 3.00pm - 3.30pm

Pet Adoption

Come and view our adorable rescued animals.

Adopt!

Don't buy.

Please give an abandoned pet a loving home.

Items for Sale

Pet food

Find a wide variety of food just for your precious pet.

Pet toys

Your pet will not be bored anymore!

Pet toiletries

Sweet-smelling shampoos and conditioners made from natural ingredients.

Get a free diary when you spend at least \$60 on any of the above items.





For more information on pet adoption, please contact:

- Mdm Lim at 6762 9000 or lim@daisyanimalshelter.com
- Mdm Rani at 6762 9001 or rani@daisyanimalshelter.com



Read each question carefully. Choose the correct answer and write its number in the brackets provided. (5 × 1 mark)

21.	"Be K	(ind to Animals Day" is an event held		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	throughout the month at the end of the month in the middle of the month at the beginning of the month	()
22.	The r	nain purpose of the event is to		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	give out free diaries promote the sale of pets find homes for rescued animals teach pet owners about pet hygiene	()
23.	You	can buy any of the following items at the event except		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	toys food diaries shampoos	()
24.	The	organiser of the event is		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	Dr Juliet Dr Shane Tanjung Puteh Park Daisy Animal Shelter	()
25.	Whic	th one of the following statements is true?		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	You may buy a pet at this event. Get a free gift when you spend \$50. Contact Mdm Lim for more information. Dr Juliet will give a talk on how to choose a pet.	(ì

Section H: Comprehension (10 marks)

Read the following passage carefully. Then write the answers for questions 26 to 32.

One hot day, Gloomy, the big black cloud, was sitting high up in the sky of the village. He had grown bigger and fatter due to the hot weather. Now, he was so big that he almost filled up the whole sky.

However, Gloomy had a problem. Try as he might, he could not rain. He was ashamed and did not want anyone to know. Gloomy felt worried. The 5 villagers below were waiting patiently for him to provide enough water for their farms. Finally, he had no choice but to get help. He looked towards Cloud Land and saw several dark clouds from afar. He called Wind and said, "Please blow those dark clouds towards me." Wind did not like to be told what to do so he ignored Gloomy.

Feeling annoyed because Wind ignored him, Gloomy asked Lightning to flash his light at Wind. As Wind was afraid of Lightning, he quickly blew the dark clouds towards Gloomy. As soon as the dark clouds joined Gloomy, the rain fell.

Gloomy felt very happy and satisfied. With the help of the few dark clouds, he knew he had done a good job as the villagers had enough water for farming. After raining for a while, Gloomy started to shrink. Eventually, he disappeared but he knew that when the summer sun heats up the sky, he would appear again to provide more water for the land.

Adapted from: Gloomy The Big Black Cloud

10

15

26.	N	/ho was Gloomy? (1m)		
27.		hat was Gloomy's problem? (1m)	-	
<i>_</i> 1.		The vide closiny o problem. ()		
28.	٧	Which word in paragraph 3 has the same meaning as "o	displeased'	"? (1m)
For C	229	θ (a) to (c), read each statement and tick ($\sqrt{\ }$) "True" or "	" False" . (3r	n)
29	 9.	Statement	True	False
(8	3)	The villagers did not have enough water for their farms at first.		
(t)	Gloomy gathered the dark clouds over on his own.		
(0	c)	Wind immediately helped Gloomy when he asked for help.		The second secon
L				
30.	1	Why was Gloomy angry at Wind? (1m)		
	-			

Write 1, 2 and 3 in the blanks below to indicate the order in which the events happened in the story. (1m)
A few dark clouds joined Gloomy.
Lightning frightened Wind.
Gloomy rained.
Why did Gloomy feel satisfied after he had rained? (2m)

~ End of Paper ~ Please check your work carefully.



ANSWER KEY

YEAR

2021

LEVEL

Primary 3

SCHOOL

Rosyth School

SUBJECT

ENGUSH

TERM

Weighted Assessment 1

Section A & B

Qi	4	Q2	(2)	Q3	4	Q4	3	Q5	3
Q6	1	Q.Z	2			- 380 300			

Section C & D

QS	walking	Q9	welk	Q10	had walked	Q11	walked	Q12	spotted
013	nobody	Q14	angry	Q15	agreed			¥/ 2/	

Section E

Tom forgot to attend the soccer practice but his teacher was not angry.

Mary wanted to bake a cake so she bought eggs and butter at the supermarker.

Section	F					
Q18	common	219	found	Q20	grow	

Section G

021	2	Q22 3	Q23	3	Q24	4	Q25	3	
-----	---	-------	-----	---	-----	---	-----	---	--

Section H

026 Gloomy was the big black cloud.

923 He could not rain.
928 Anniyed

Q29 (a) True

(b) False

(c) False

Q30 Gloomy was angry at Wind because Wing ignored him.

Q31 2

1

3

Q32 He felt satisfied after he had rained because he had done a good job and the villagers had enough water for farming.